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January 2020 
Race Commander Report

I first want to express my honor and appreciation for being chosen as the AYC Race Commander for 2020.  I look forward to serving with the other members of the board and working with the membership to build great racing experiences in 2020. 
December and January have been busy months in preparation for the 2020 AYC racing year.   I would like to thank our 2018/2019 Race Commander, Jim Casto, and those on the 2019/2020 Permanent Race Committee who have been training me while keeping continuity through the transition. 
2020 Permanent Race Committee
The 2020 Permanent Race Committee’s current membership includes Ed Pierce, Stu Juengst, Steve Pervier, Hazel Sanchez, and Jorge Martin-de-Nicolas.   In addition to these committed members, we plan to grow the Permanent Race Committee with additional members during the year. 
2020 Race Calendar
The 2020 Racing calendar has solidified, and we have a proposed calendar for approval at the 23 January 2020 Board meeting.   The six sets of series include:
1. Frostbite Series in January and February (5 dates)
2. Opening Series in March and April (5 dates)
3. Spring Series in April and May (5 dates)
4. Summer Evening Series in June and July (5 dates)
5. Indian Summer in September and October (4 dates)
6. Fall Series in November (4 dates)

Submitted with respect and appreciation,
[bookmark: _GoBack]John Parker
This is an activity report of an individual board member and does not represent the official position of the Austin Yacht Club or its Board of Directors.
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